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Thank you, Mr. President. 


02.
Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Slovenia in the 3rd cycle of UPR. 

03.
We commend Slovenia for amending the Family Violence Prevention Act to forestall degrading treatment of children. However, we are concerned about the high prevalence of domestic violence in Slovenia and the limited effectiveness of mechanisms to protect the victims of domestic violence. We express our further concern over the increasing risk of poverty faced by especially disadvantaged and marginalized groups, including older persons.
04.
We appreciate Slovenia for providing necessary care and protection to the migrants during the period of a marked increase in arrivals of migrants in 2015 and 2016. Yet, at the same time, we are concerned about the working conditions of migrant workers, including extra working hours without compensation, short-term contracts and their limited access to justice. 
Mr. President,

05.
Bangladesh recommends Slovenia to:

i. Ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.
ii. Intensify efforts to combat the increase of hate speech, particularly in social media, by condemning racially hostile language in the public domain and strengthen the response of the criminal justice system in this regard.
06.
We wish Slovenia a successful review. Thank you.
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